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A Practical Treatise on Railway Curves and Location
Dec 04 2020
Using Csh & Tcsh
Aug 20 2019 Using csh & tcsh describes from the
beginning how to use csh--the standard shell on most UNIX
systems--interactively. More importantly, it shows the reader how to
get work done faster with less typing.
POWER8 High-performance Computing Guide IBM Power System S822LC
(8335-GTB) Edition
Apr 20 2022 This IBM® Redbooks® publication
documents and addresses topics to provide step-by-step customizable
application and programming solutions to tune application and
workloads to use IBM Power SystemsTM hardware architecture. This
publication explores, tests, and documents the solution to use the
architectural technologies and the software solutions that are
available from IBM to help solve challenging technical and business
problems. This publication also demonstrates and documents that the
combination of IBM high-performance computing (HPC) solutions
(hardware and software) delivers significant value to technical
computing clients who are in need of cost-effective, highly scalable,
and robust solutions. First, the book provides a high-level overview
of the HPC solution, including all of the components that makes the
HPC cluster: IBM Power System S822LC (8335-GTB), software components,
interconnect switches, and the IBM SpectrumTM Scale parallel file
system. Then, the publication is divided in three parts: Part 1
focuses on the developers, Part 2 focuses on the administrators, and
Part 3 focuses on the evaluators and planners of the solution. The IBM
Redbooks publication is targeted toward technical professionals
(consultants, technical support staff, IT Architects, and IT
Specialists) who are responsible for delivering cost-effective HPC
solutions that help uncover insights from vast amounts of client's
data so they can optimize business results, product development, and
scientific discoveries.
IBM Power System E980: Technical Overview and Introduction
Mar 07
2021 This IBM® RedpaperTM publication provides a broad understanding
of a new architecture of the IBM Power System E980 (9080-M9S) server
that supports IBM AIX®, IBM i, and Linux operating systems (OSes). The
objective of this paper is to introduce the major innovative Power
E980 offerings and relevant functions: The IBM POWER9TM processor,
which is available at frequencies of 3.55 - 4.0 GHz. Significantly
strengthened cores and larger caches. Supports up to 64 TB memory.
Integrated I/O subsystem and hot-pluggable Peripheral Component

Interconnect Express (PCIe) Gen4 slots, double the bandwidth of Gen3
I/O slots. Supports EXP12SX and ESP24SX external disk drawers, which
have 12 Gb SAS interfaces and double the existing EXP24S drawer
bandwidth. New IBM EnergyScaleTM technology offers new variable
processor frequency modes that provide a significant performance boost
beyond the static nominal frequency. This publication is for
professionals who want to acquire a better understanding of IBM Power
SystemsTM products. The intended audience includes the following
roles: Clients Sales and marketing professionals Technical support
professionals IBM Business Partners Independent software vendors
(ISVs) This paper expands the current set of IBM Power Systems
documentation by providing a desktop reference that offers a detailed
technical description of the Power E980 server. This paper does not
replace the current marketing materials and configuration tools. It is
intended as an extra source of information that, together with
existing sources, can be used to enhance your knowledge of IBM server
solutions.
DevOps with OpenShift
Sep 01 2020 Chapter 7. Application Management;
Integrated Logging; Container Logs Are Transient; Aggregated Logging;
Kibana; Some General Aggregated Kibana Queries; Simple Metrics;
Resource Scheduling; Quotas; Quota Scopes; Quota Enforcement; Limit
Ranges and Requests Versus Limits; Multiproject Quotas; Applications;
Eviction and Pod Rescheduling; Overcommit; Auto Pod Scaling; JavaBased Application Monitoring and Management Using Jolokia; Summary;
Afterword; What We Covered; Final Words; Appendix A. OpenShift and 12
Factor Apps; Codebase; Dependencies; Configuration; Backing Services.
Deployment and Usage Guide for Running AI Workloads on Red Hat
OpenShift and NVIDIA DGX Systems with IBM Spectrum Scale
Feb 18 2022
This IBM® Redpaper publication describes the architecture,
installation procedure, and results for running a typical training
application that works on an automotive data set in an orchestrated
and secured environment that provides horizontal scalability of GPU
resources across physical node boundaries for deep neural network
(DNN) workloads. This paper is mostly relevant for systems engineers,
system administrators, or system architects that are responsible for
data center infrastructure management and typical day-to-day
operations such as system monitoring, operational control, asset
management, and security audits. This paper also describes IBM
Spectrum® LSF® as a workload manager and IBM Spectrum Discover as a
metadata search engine to find the right data for an inference job and
automate the data science workflow. With the help of this solution,
the data location, which may be on different storage systems, and time
of availability for the AI job can be fully abstracted, which provides
valuable information for data scientists.
Red Hat Enterprise Linux Troubleshooting Guide
Apr 08 2021 Identify,
capture and resolve common issues faced by Red Hat Enterprise Linux

administrators using best practices and advanced troubleshooting
techniques About This Book Develop a strong understanding of the base
tools available within Red Hat Enterprise Linux (RHEL) and how to
utilize these tools to troubleshoot and resolve real-world issues Gain
hidden tips and techniques to help you quickly detect the reason for
poor network/storage performance Troubleshoot your RHEL to isolate
problems using this example-oriented guide full of real-world
solutions Who This Book Is For If you have a basic knowledge of Linux
from administration or consultant experience and wish to add to your
Red Hat Enterprise Linux troubleshooting skills, then this book is
ideal for you. The ability to navigate and use basic Linux commands is
expected. What You Will Learn Identify issues that need rapid
resolution against long term root cause analysis Discover commands for
testing network connectivity such as telnet, netstat, ping, ip and
curl Spot performance issues with commands such as top, ps, free,
iostat, and vmstat Use tcpdump for traffic analysis Repair a degraded
file system and rebuild a software raid Identify and troubleshoot
hardware issues using dmesg Troubleshoot custom applications with
strace and knowledge of Linux resource limitations In Detail Red Hat
Enterprise Linux is an operating system that allows you to modernize
your infrastructure, boost efficiency through virtualization, and
finally prepare your data center for an open, hybrid cloud IT
architecture. It provides the stability to take on today's challenges
and the flexibility to adapt to tomorrow's demands. In this book, you
begin with simple troubleshooting best practices and get an overview
of the Linux commands used for troubleshooting. The book will cover
the troubleshooting methods for web applications and services such as
Apache and MySQL. Then, you will learn to identify system performance
bottlenecks and troubleshoot network issues; all while learning about
vital troubleshooting steps such as understanding the problem
statement, establishing a hypothesis, and understanding trial, error,
and documentation. Next, the book will show you how to capture and
analyze network traffic, use advanced system troubleshooting tools
such as strace, tcpdump & dmesg, and discover common issues with
system defaults. Finally, the book will take you through a detailed
root cause analysis of an unexpected reboot where you will learn to
recover a downed system. Style and approach This is an easy-to-follow
guide packed with examples of real-world core Linux concepts. All the
topics are presented in detail while you're performing the actual
troubleshooting steps.
IBM PowerVP: Introduction and Technical Overview
Jan 05 2021 This
IBM® RedpaperTM publication is a comprehensive guide that covers IBM
Power Virtualization Performance (PowerVPTM) for IBM Power SystemsTM
Version 1.1.3. The objective of this paper is to introduce the
features and benefits of PowerVP: Real-time monitoring Intuitive and
customizable GUI Background data collection Multiple dynamic views

Recording and replay Data stores Thresholds and alarms This
publication is for professionals who are involved in performance and
capacity planning, support, design, and deployment of IBM PowerVM® on
IBM Power Systems. The intended audience includes the following roles:
Clients Capacity planning managers Sales and marketing professionals
IT Architects Technical support professionals IBM Business Partners
independent software vendors This paper explains the current set of
IBM PowerVP features and documents the installation and configuration.
It includes real-life examples of use of PowerVM. It is intended to
help you take advantage of the capabilities of IBM Power Systems and
optimize the use of system resources.
Linux Network Administrator's Guide
Oct 22 2019 This introduction to
networking on Linux now covers firewalls, including the use of
ipchains and Netfilter, masquerading, and accounting. Other new topics
in this second edition include Novell (NCP/IPX) support and INN (news
administration).
IBM Power Systems E870C and E880C Technical Overview and Introduction
Mar 27 2020 This IBM® RedpaperTM publication is a comprehensive guide
that covers the IBM Power® System E870C (9080-MME) and IBM Power
System E880C (9080-MHE) servers that support IBM AIX®, IBM i, and
Linux operating systems. The objective of this paper is to introduce
the major innovative Power E870C and Power E880C offerings and their
relevant functions. The new Power E870C and Power E880C servers with
OpenStack-based cloud management and open source automation enables
clients to accelerate the transformation of their IT infrastructure
for cloud while providing tremendous flexibility during the
transition. In addition, the Power E870C and Power E880C models
provide clients increased security, high availability, rapid
scalability, simplified maintenance, and management, all while
enabling business growth and dramatically reducing costs. The systems
management capability of the Power E870C and Power E880C servers
speeds up and simplifies cloud deployment by providing fast and
automated VM deployments, prebuilt image templates, and self-service
capabilities, all with an intuitive interface. Enterprise servers
provide the highest levels of reliability, availability, flexibility,
and performance to bring you a world-class enterprise private and
hybrid cloud infrastructure. Through enterprise-class security,
efficient built-in virtualization that drives industry-leading
workload density, and dynamic resource allocation and management, the
server consistently delivers the highest levels of service across
hundreds of virtual workloads on a single system. The Power E870C and
Power E880C server includes the cloud management software and services
to assist with clients' move to the cloud, both private and hybrid.
The following capabilities are included: Private cloud management with
IBM Cloud PowerVC Manager, Cloud-based HMC Apps as a service, and open
source cloud automation and configuration tooling for AIX Hybrid cloud

support Hybrid infrastructure management tools Securely connect system
of record workloads and data to cloud native applications IBM Cloud
Starter Pack Flexible capacity on demand Power to Cloud Services This
paper expands the current set of IBM Power SystemsTM documentation by
providing a desktop reference that offers a detailed technical
description of the Power E870C and Power E880C systems. This paper
does not replace the latest marketing materials and configuration
tools. It is intended as another source of information that, together
with existing sources, can be used to enhance your knowledge of IBM
server solutions.
Software Defined Data Center with Red Hat Cloud and Open Source IT
Operations Management
Dec 24 2019 This IBM® Redbooks® publication
delivers a Site Reliability Engineering (SRE) solution for cloud
workloads that uses Red Hat OpenStack for Infrastructure as a Service
(IaaS), Red Hat OpenShift for Platform as a Service (PaaS), and IT
operations management that uses open source tools. Today, customers
are no longer living in a world of licensed software. Curiosity
increased the demand for investigating the Open Source world for
Community Open Source and Enterprise grade applications. IBM as one of
the contributors to the Open Source community is interested in helping
the software be maintained and supported. Having companies, such as
IBM, support the evolution of Open Source software helps to keep the
Open Source community striving for enterprise grade open source
solutions. Lately, companies are working on deciphering how to take
advantage of Enterprise and Community Open Source to implement in
their enterprises. The business case for open source software is no
longer a mystery and no surprise that most of the new positions in IT
enterprises are related to open source projects. The ability of a
large enterprise to manage this sort of implementations is to engage
in a hypertrophied cooperation, where the ability to not only
cooperate with teams and people outside your organization, but also to
find new ways of working together and devise new ways to improve the
software and its code. A goal for this publication is to help the
client's journey into the open source space and implement a private
Cloud Container-based architecture with the ability to manage the
entire IT Service Management processes from the open source framework.
This publication describes the architecture and implementation details
of the solution. Although not every piece of this solution is
documented here, this book does provide instructions for what was
achieved incorporating open source technologies. Moreover, with this
publication, the team shares their collaboration experiences working
in a team of technologists, open source developers, Red Hat, and the
open source community. This publication is for designers, developers,
managers, and anyone who is considering starting a Cloud open source
project, or users who started that journey. This book also can be a
manual to guide the implementation of a technical viable architecture

and help those enterprises participate in an open source project but
have not done so before. The reader must be familiar with principles
in programming and basic software engineering concepts, such as source
code, compilers, and patches.
VMware?????? Jun 17 2019 ????VMware??????????????????????????????????
??????????????????????????????????????VMware vSphere6?????????
IBM Power Systems High Availability and Disaster Recovery Updates:
Planning for a Multicloud Environment
Nov 15 2021 This IBM® Redpaper
publication delivers an updated guide for high availability and
disaster recovery (HADR) planning in a multicloud environment for IBM
Power. This publication describes the ideas from studies that were
performed in a virtual collaborative team of IBM Business Partners,
technical focal points, and product managers who used hands-on
experience to implement case studies to show HADR management aspects
to develop this technical update guide for a hybrid multicloud
environment. The goal of this book is to deliver a HADR guide for
backup and data management on-premises and in a multicloud
environment. This document updates HADR on-premises and in the cloud
with IBM PowerHA® SystemMirror®, IBM VM Recovery Manager (VMRM), and
other solutions that are available on IBM Power for IBM AIX®, IBM i,
and Linux. This publication highlights the available offerings at the
time of writing for each operating system (OS) that is supported in
IBM Power, including best practices. This book addresses topics for IT
architects, IT specialists, sellers, and anyone looking to implement
and manage HADR on-premises and in the cloud. Moreover, this
publication provides documentation to transfer how-to skills to the
technical teams and solution guidance to the sales team. This book
complements the documentation that is available at IBM Documentation
and aligns with the educational materials that are provided by IBM
Systems Technical Training.
Implementing an IBM High-Performance Computing Solution on IBM Power
System S822LC
Jul 23 2022 This IBM® Redbooks® publication demonstrates
and documents that IBM Power SystemsTM high-performance computing and
technical computing solutions deliver faster time to value with
powerful solutions. Configurable into highly scalable Linux clusters,
Power Systems offer extreme performance for demanding workloads such
as genomics, finance, computational chemistry, oil and gas
exploration, and high-performance data analytics. This book delivers a
high-performance computing solution implemented on the IBM Power
System S822LC. The solution delivers high application performance and
throughput based on its built-for-big-data architecture that
incorporates IBM POWER8® processors, tightly coupled Field
Programmable Gate Arrays (FPGAs) and accelerators, and faster I/O by
using Coherent Accelerator Processor Interface (CAPI). This solution
is ideal for clients that need more processing power while
simultaneously increasing workload density and reducing datacenter

floor space requirements. The Power S822LC offers a modular design to
scale from a single rack to hundreds, simplicity of ordering, and a
strong innovation roadmap for graphics processing units (GPUs). This
publication is targeted toward technical professionals (consultants,
technical support staff, IT Architects, and IT Specialists)
responsible for delivering cost effective high-performance computing
(HPC) solutions that help uncover insights from their data so they can
optimize business results, product development, and scientific
discoveries
Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide
Mar 19 2022 This is the eBook version of
the print title. Learn, prepare, and practice for Red Hat RHCSA 8
(EX200) exam success with this Cert Guide from Pearson IT
Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning. Master Red Hat
RHCSA 8 EX200 exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-ending
quizzes Review key concepts with exam-preparation tasks Practice with
four unique practice tests Learn from two full hours of video training
from the author’s Red Hat Certified System Administrator (RHCSA)
Complete Video Course, 3rd Edition. Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide is a
best-of-breed exam study guide. Leading Linux consultant, author, and
instructor Sander van Vugt shares preparation hints and test-taking
tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a
concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and
retention of exam topics. The book presents you with an organized testpreparation routine through the use of proven series elements and
techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending
Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know
thoroughly. Review questions help you assess your knowledge, and a
final preparation chapter guides you through tools and resources to
help you craft your final study plan. Well regarded for its level of
detail, assessment features, and challenging review questions and
exercises, this study guide helps you master the concepts and
techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time,
including Basic system management: Installation, tools, file
management, text files, RHEL8 connections, user/group management,
permissions, and network configuration Operating running systems:
Managing software, processes, storage, and advanced storage; working
with systemd; scheduling tasks; and configuring logging Advanced
system administration: Managing the kernel and boot procedures,
essential troubleshooting, bash shell scripting Managing network
services: Configuring SSH, firewalls, and time services; managing
Apache HTTP services and SE Linux; and accessing network storage
Learning the Unix Operating System
Jul 31 2020 A handy book for
someone just starting with Unix or Linux, and an ideal primer for Mac
and PC users of the Internet who need to know a little about Unix on
the systems they visit. The most effective introduction to Unix in

print, covering Internet usage for email, file transfers, web
browsing, and many major and minor updates to help the reader navigate
the ever-expanding capabilities of the operating system.
Learning MySQL
Sep 20 2019 Get a comprehensive overview on how to set
up and design an effective database with MySQL. This thoroughly
updated edition covers MySQL's latest version, including its most
important aspects. Whether you're deploying an environment,
troubleshooting an issue, or engaging in disaster recovery, this
practical guide provides the insights and tools necessary to take full
advantage of this powerful RDBMS. Authors Vinicius Grippa and Sergey
Kuzmichev from Percona show developers and DBAs methods for minimizing
costs and maximizing availability and performance. You'll learn how to
perform basic and advanced querying, monitoring and troubleshooting,
database management and security, backup and recovery, and tuning for
improved efficiency. This edition includes new chapters on high
availability, load balancing, and using MySQL in the cloud. Get
started with MySQL and learn how to use it in production Deploy MySQL
databases on bare metal, on virtual machines, and in the cloud Design
database infrastructures Code highly efficient queries Monitor and
troubleshoot MySQL databases Execute efficient backup and restore
operations Optimize database costs in the cloud Understand database
concepts, especially those pertaining to MySQL
IBM High-Performance Computing Insights with IBM Power System AC922
Clustered Solution
Jun 22 2022 This IBM® Redbooks® publication
documents and addresses topics to set up a complete infrastructure
environment and tune the applications to use an IBM POWER9TM hardware
architecture with the technical computing software stack. This
publication is driven by a CORAL project solution. It explores, tests,
and documents how to implement an IBM High-Performance Computing (HPC)
solution on a POWER9 processor-based system by using IBM technical
innovations to help solve challenging scientific, technical, and
business problems. This book documents the HPC clustering solution
with InfiniBand on IBM Power SystemsTM AC922 8335-GTH and 8335-GTX
servers with NVIDIA Tesla V100 SXM2 graphics processing units (GPUs)
with NVLink, software components, and the IBM SpectrumTM Scale
parallel file system. This solution includes recommendations about the
components that are used to provide a cohesive clustering environment
that includes job scheduling, parallel application tools, scalable
file systems, administration tools, and a high-speed interconnect.
This book is divided into three parts: Part 1 focuses on the planners
of the solution, Part 2 focuses on the administrators, and Part 3
focuses on the developers. This book targets technical professionals
(consultants, technical support staff, IT architects, and IT
specialists) who are responsible for delivering cost-effective HPC
solutions that help uncover insights among clients' data so that they
can act to optimize business results, product development, and

scientific discoveries.
IBM Spectrum Archive Enterprise Edition V1.2.6 Installation and
Configuration Guide
Aug 12 2021 Note: This is a republication of IBM
Spectrum Archive Enterprise Edition V1.2.6: Installation and
Configuration Guide with new book number SG24-8445 to keep the content
available on the Internet along with the recent publication IBM
Spectrum Archive Enterprise Edition V1.3.0: Installation and
Configuration Guide, SG24-8333. This IBM® Redbooks® publication helps
you with the planning, installation, and configuration of the new IBM
SpectrumTM Archive V1.2.6 for the IBM TS3310, IBM TS3500, IBM TS4300,
and IBM TS4500 tape libraries. IBM Spectrum ArchiveTM EE enables the
use of the LTFS for the policy management of tape as a storage tier in
an IBM Spectrum ScaleTM based environment. It helps encourage the use
of tape as a critical tier in the storage environment. This is the
sixth edition of IBM Spectrum Archive Installation and Configuration
Guide. IBM Spectrum Archive EE can run any application that is
designed for disk files on a physical tape media. IBM Spectrum Archive
EE supports the IBM Linear Tape-Open (LTO) Ultrium 8, 7, 6, and 5 tape
drives in IBM TS3310, TS3500, TS4300, and TS4500 tape libraries. In
addition, IBM TS1155, TS1150, and TS1140 tape drives are supported in
TS3500 and TS4500 tape library configurations. IBM Spectrum Archive EE
can play a major role in reducing the cost of storage for data that
does not need the access performance of primary disk. The use of IBM
Spectrum Archive EE to replace disks with physical tape in tier 2 and
tier 3 storage can improve data access over other storage solutions
because it improves efficiency and streamlines management for files on
tape. IBM Spectrum Archive EE simplifies the use of tape by making it
transparent to the user and manageable by the administrator under a
single infrastructure. This publication is intended for anyone who
wants to understand more about IBM Spectrum Archive EE planning and
implementation. This book is suitable for IBM clients, IBM Business
Partners, IBM specialist sales representatives, and technical
specialists.
Linux Security Cookbook
Sep 13 2021 Computer security is an ongoing
process, a relentless contest between system administrators and
intruders. A good administrator needs to stay one step ahead of any
adversaries, which often involves a continuing process of education.
If you're grounded in the basics of security, however, you won't
necessarily want a complete treatise on the subject each time you pick
up a book. Sometimes you want to get straight to the point. That's
exactly what the new Linux Security Cookbook does. Rather than provide
a total security solution for Linux computers, the authors present a
series of easy-to-follow recipes--short, focused pieces of code that
administrators can use to improve security and perform common tasks
securely.The Linux Security Cookbook includes real solutions to a wide
range of targeted problems, such as sending encrypted email within

Emacs, restricting access to network services at particular times of
day, firewalling a webserver, preventing IP spoofing, setting up keybased SSH authentication, and much more. With over 150 ready-to-use
scripts and configuration files, this unique book helps administrators
secure their systems without having to look up specific syntax. The
book begins with recipes devised to establish a secure system, then
moves on to secure day-to-day practices, and concludes with techniques
to help your system stay secure.Some of the "recipes" you'll find in
this book are: Controlling access to your system from firewalls down
to individual services, using iptables, ipchains, xinetd, inetd, and
more Monitoring your network with tcpdump, dsniff, netstat, and other
tools Protecting network connections with Secure Shell (SSH) and
stunnel Safeguarding email sessions with Secure Sockets Layer (SSL)
Encrypting files and email messages with GnuPG Probing your own
security with password crackers, nmap, and handy scripts This
cookbook's proven techniques are derived from hard-won experience.
Whether you're responsible for security on a home Linux system or for
a large corporation, or somewhere in between, you'll find valuable, tothe-point, practical recipes for dealing with everyday security
issues. This book is a system saver.
Introducing and Implementing IBM FlashSystem
Jan 17 2022 The success
or failure of businesses often depends on how well organizations use
their data assets for competitive advantage. Deeper insights from data
require better information technology. As organizations modernize
their IT infrastructure to boost innovation rather than limit it, they
need a data storage system that can keep pace with highly virtualized
environments, cloud computing, mobile and social systems of
engagement, and in-depth, real-time analytics. Making the correct
decision on storage investment is critical. Organizations must have
enough storage performance and agility to innovate as they need to
implement cloud-based IT services, deploy virtual desktop
infrastructure, enhance fraud detection, and use new analytics
capabilities. At the same time, future storage investments must lower
IT infrastructure costs while helping organizations to derive the
greatest possible value from their data assets. The IBM® FlashSystem
V9000 is the premier, fully integrated, Tier 1, all-flash offering
from IBM. It has changed the economics of today's data center by
eliminating storage bottlenecks. Its software-defined storage features
simplify data management, improve data security, and preserve your
investments in storage. The IBM FlashSystem® V9000 SAS expansion
enclosures provide new tiering options with read-intensive SSDs or
nearline SAS HDDs. IBM FlashSystem V9000 includes IBM FlashCore®
technology and advanced software-defined storage available in one
solution in a compact 6U form factor. IBM FlashSystem V9000 improves
business application availability. It delivers greater resource
utilization so you can get the most from your storage resources, and

achieve a simpler, more scalable, and cost-efficient IT
Infrastructure. This IBM Redbooks® publication provides information
about IBM FlashSystem V9000 Software V7.7 and introduces the recently
announced V7.8. It describes the product architecture, software,
hardware, and implementation, and provides hints and tips. It
illustrates use cases and independent software vendor (ISV) scenarios
that demonstrate real-world solutions, and also provides examples of
the benefits gained by integrating the IBM FlashSystem storage into
business environments. This book offers IBM FlashSystem V9000
scalability concepts and guidelines for planning, installing, and
configuring, which can help environments scale up and out to add more
flash capacity and expand virtualized systems. Port utilization
methodologies are provided to help you maximize the full potential of
IBM FlashSystem V9000 performance and low latency in your scalable
environment. This book is intended for pre-sales and post-sales
technical support professionals, storage administrators, and anyone
who wants to understand how to implement this exciting technology.
RHCSA & RHCE Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7: Training and Exam
Preparation Guide (EX200 and EX300), Third Edition
Aug 24 2022
Highlights: > Updated to the latest version of Red Hat Enterprise
Linux 7 > Upated to cover ALL official exam objectives for the RHCSA
and RHCE exams based on Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7 > Equally good for
self-study and in-class training > Step-by-step exercises to
accomplish tasks > Do-It-Yourself challenge labs at the end of each
chapter > Concepts explained with diagrams > Commands and options
summarized in tables > Exam tips included > FOUR scenario-based sample
exams (TWO for RHCSA and TWO for RHCE) > TWENTY-FIVE chapters
(THIRTEEN for RHCSA and TWELVE for RHCE) > Separate sections on RHCSA
and RHCE RHCSA Section (chapters 1 to 13): covers local and network
(automated with kickstart) RHEL7 installations, general Linux concepts
and basic tools, compression and archiving, text file editing, file
manipulation and security, processes and task scheduling, bash shell
features, software package administration, yum repository
configuration, host virtualization, virtual machines, system boot,
kernel management, system initialization and service management with
systemd, local logging, users and groups, LVM and file systems,
AutoFS, Swap, ACLs, firewall, SELinux, network interfaces, NTP/LDAP
clients, SSH, and TCP Wrappers. RHCE Section (chapters 14 to 25):
covers shell scripting, interface bonding and teaming, IPv6 and
routing configuration, NTP, firewalld, Kerberos authentication, kernel
tuning, resource utilization reporting, network logging, block storage
sharing with iSCSI, file sharing with NFS and Samba/CIFS, HTTP/HTTPS
web servers and virtual hosting, Postfix mail SMTP, DNS, and MariaDB.
Each chapter lists major topics and relevant exam objectives in the
beginning and ends with a summary followed by review questions/answers
and Do-It-Yourself challenge labs.

Simplify Management of IT Security and Compliance with IBM PowerSC in
Cloud and Virtualized Environments
Jul 19 2019 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication provides a security and compliance solution that is
optimized for virtualized environments on IBM Power SystemsTM servers,
running IBM PowerVM® and IBM AIX®. Security control and compliance are
some of the key components that are needed to defend the virtualized
data center and cloud infrastructure against ever evolving new
threats. The IBM business-driven approach to enterprise security that
is used with solutions, such as IBM PowerSCTM, makes IBM the premier
security vendor in the market today. The book explores, tests, and
documents scenarios using IBM PowerSC that leverage IBM Power Systems
servers architecture and software solutions from IBM to help defend
the virtualized data center and cloud infrastructure against ever
evolving new threats. This publication helps IT and Security managers,
architects, and consultants to strengthen their security and
compliance posture in a virtualized environment running IBM PowerVM.
Red Hat RHCSA/RHCE 7 Cert Guide
Oct 26 2022 Trust the best-selling
Cert Guide series from Pearson IT Certification to help you learn,
prepare, and practice for exam success. Cert Guides are built with the
objective of providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure
you are fully prepared for your certification exam. Master Red Hat
RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE (EX300) exam topics Assess your knowledge with
chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation
tasks Test yourself with 4 practice exams (2 RHCSA and 2 RHCE) Gain
expertise and knowledge using the companion website, which contains
over 40 interactive exercises, 4 advanced CLI simulations, 40
interactive quizzes and glossary quizzes (one for each chapter), 3
virtual machines and more. Red Hat RHCSA/RHCE 7 Cert Guide presents
you with an organized test preparation routine through the use of
proven series elements and techniques. “Do I Know This Already?”
quizzes open each chapter and allow you to decide how much time you
need to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy.
Chapter-ending labs help you drill on key concepts you must know
thoroughly. Red Hat RHCSA/RHCE 7, Premium Edition eBook and Practice
Test focuses specifically on the objectives for the newest Red Hat
RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE (EX300) exams reflecting Red Hat Enterprise
Linux 7. Expert Linux trainer and consultant Sander van Vugt shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of
weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on
skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on
increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics. Wellregarded for its level of detail, assessment features, comprehensive
design scenarios, and challenging review questions and exercises, this
study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will
allow you to succeed on the exam the first time. This study guide
helps you master all the topics on the new RHCSA (EX200) and RHCE

(EX300) exams, including Part 1: RHCSA Basic System Management:
Installation, tools, text files, server connections; user, group, and
permissions management; network configuration Operating Running
Systems: Process management, VMs, package installation, task
scheduling, logging, managing partitions and LVM logical volumes
Advanced System Administration: Basic kernel management, basic Apache
server configuration, boot procedures/troubleshooting Managing Network
Services: Using Kickstart; managing SELinux; configuring firewalls,
remote mounts, FTP, and time services Part 2: RHCE System
Configuration/Management: External authentication/authorization, iSCSI
SANs, performance reporting, optimization, logging, routing/advanced
networking, Bash scripting System Security: Configuring firewalls,
advanced Apache services, DNS, MariaDB, NFS, Samba, SMTP, SSH, and
time synchronization
Implementing an Optimized Analytics Solution on IBM Power Systems
06 2021 This IBM® Redbooks® publication addresses topics to use the
virtualization strengths of the IBM POWER8® platform to solve clients'
system resource utilization challenges and maximize systems'
throughput and capacity. This book addresses performance tuning topics
that will help answer clients' complex analytic workload requirements,
help maximize systems' resources, and provide expert-level
documentation to transfer the how-to-skills to the worldwide teams.
This book strengthens the position of IBM Analytics and Big Data
solutions with a well-defined and documented deployment model within a
POWER8 virtualized environment, offering clients a planned foundation
for security, scaling, capacity, resilience, and optimization for
analytics workloads. This book is targeted toward technical
professionals (analytics consultants, technical support staff, IT
Architects, and IT Specialists) who are responsible for providing
analytics solutions and support on IBM Power SystemsTM.
Foundations of Libvirt Development
Apr 27 2020 Discover the essential
concepts of libvirt development and see how to interface to Linux
virtualization environments, such as QEMU/KVM, XEN, Virtuozzo, VMWare
ESX, LXC, Bhyve, and more. This book will prepare you to set up and
maintain a virtual machine environment. You'll start by reviewing
virtualization in general and then move on to libvirt-specific
concepts using Python, including virtualized operating systems and
networks, connections, storage pools, and event and error handling.
This work concludes with a comprehensive look at the XML schema
definitions for domains, networks, devices, network filtering,
storage, node devices, and more. The libvirt API covers the entire
life cycle of virtual objects, from creation to destruction. It
contains everything needed for the management of a virtual object
during that life cycle. While libvirt has APIs that support many
languages, Foundations of Libvirt Development concentrates on Python
exclusively, and how to use the APIs to control virtual machines under

Feb

the QEMU/KVM system. and more. What You'll Learn Interface Python to
the libvirt library. Review the class layout and methods of the
libvirt library. Install and manipulate virtual machines via
Python/libvirt. Create XML to manipulate domains, networks, and
devices. Write Python programs to perform libvirt functions without
human intervention.Who This Book Is For?Maintainers of virtual
machines in a UNIX/Linux environment ranging from managing code on a
single virtual machine through an entire installation of virtual
machines.
Linux: Powerful Server Administration
May 21 2022 Get hands-on
recipes to make the most of Ubuntu Server, CentOS 7 Linux Server and
RHEL 7 Server About This Book Get Linux servers up and running in
seconds, In-depth guide to explore new features and solutions in
server administration Maintain performance and security of your server
solution by deploying expert configuration advice Who This Book Is For
This Learning Path is intended for system administrators with a basic
understanding of Linux operating systems and written with the noviceto-intermediate Linux user in mind. To get the most of this Learning
Path, you should have a working knowledge of basic system
administration and management tools. What You Will Learn Set up high
performance, scalable, and fault-tolerant back ends with web and
database servers Facilitate team communication with a real-time chat
service and collaboration tools Monitor, manage and develop your
server's file system to maintain a stable performance Gain best
practice methods on sharing files and resources through a network
Install and configure common standard services such as web, mail, FTP,
database and domain name server technologies Create kickstart scripts
to automatically deploy RHEL 7 systems Use Orchestration and
configuration management tools to manage your environment In Detail
Linux servers are frequently selected over other server operating
systems for their stability, security and flexibility advantages.This
Learning Path will teach you how to get up and running with three of
the most popular Linux server distros: Ubuntu Server, CentOS 7 Server,
and RHEL 7 Server. We will begin with the Ubuntu Server and show you
how to make the most of Ubuntu's advanced functionalities. Moving on,
we will provide you with all the knowledge that will give you access
to the inner workings of the latest CentOS version 7. Finally,
touching RHEL 7, we will provide you with solutions to common RHEL 7
Server challenges.This Learning Path combines some of the best that
Packt has to offer in one complete, curated package. It includes
content from the following Packt products: 1) Ubuntu Server Cookbook
2) CentOS 7 Linux Server Cookbook, Second Edition 3) Red Hat
Enterprise Linux Server Cookbook Style and approach This easy-tofollow practical guide contains hands on examples and solutions to
real word administration problems and problems faced when building
your RHEL 7 system from scratch using orchestration tools.

IBM Spectrum Scale Erasure Code Edition: Planning and Implementation
Guide Dec 16 2021 This IBM® Redpaper introduces the IBM Spectrum®
Scale Erasure Code Edition (ECE) as a scalable, high-performance data
and file management solution. ECE is designed to run on any commodity
server that meets the ECE minimum hardware requirements. ECE provides
all the functionality, reliability, scalability, and performance of
IBM Spectrum Scale with the added benefit of network-dispersed IBM
Spectrum Scale RAID, which provides data protection, storage
efficiency, and the ability to manage storage in hyperscale
environments that are composed from commodity hardware. In this
publication, we explain the benefits of ECE and the use cases where we
believe it fits best. We also provide a technical introduction to IBM
Spectrum Scale RAID. Next, we explain the key aspects of planning an
installation, provide an example of an installation scenario, and
describe the key aspects of day-to-day management and a process for
problem determination. We conclude with an overview of possible
enhancements that are being considered for future versions of IBM
Spectrum Scale Erasure Code Edition. Overall knowledge of IBM Spectrum
Scale Erasure Code Edition is critical to planning a successful
storage system deployment. This paper is targeted toward technical
professionals (consultants, technical support staff, IT Architects,
and IT Specialists) who are responsible for delivering cost effective
storage solutions. The goal of this paper is to describe the benefits
of using IBM Spectrum Scale Erasure Code Edition for the creation of
high performing storage systems.
SAP HANA on IBM Power Systems: High Availability and Disaster
Recovery Implementation Updates
May 09 2021 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication updates Implementing High Availability and Disaster
Recovery Solutions with SAP HANA on IBM Power Systems, REDP-5443 with
the latest technical content that describes how to implement an SAP
HANA on IBM Power SystemsTM high availability (HA) and disaster
recovery (DR) solution by using theoretical knowledge and sample
scenarios. This book describes how all the pieces of the reference
architecture work together (IBM Power Systems servers, IBM Storage
servers, IBM SpectrumTM Scale, IBM PowerHA® SystemMirror® for Linux,
IBM VM Recovery Manager DR for Power Systems, and Linux distributions)
and demonstrates the resilience of SAP HANA with IBM Power Systems
servers. This publication is for architects, brand specialists,
distributors, resellers, and anyone developing and implementing SAP
HANA on IBM Power Systems integration, automation, HA, and DR
solutions. This publication provides documentation to transfer the howto-skills to the technical teams, and documentation to the sales team.
Mastering KVM Virtualization
May 29 2020 Dive in to the cutting edge
techniques of Linux KVM virtualization, and build the virtualization
solutions your datacentre demands About This Book Become an expert in
Linux virtualization Migrate your virtualized datacenter to the cloud

Find out how to build a large scale virtualization solution that will
transform your organization Who This Book Is For Linux administrators
– if you want to build incredible, yet manageable virtualization
solutions with KVM this is the book to get you there. It will help you
apply what you already know to some tricky virtualization tasks. What
You Will Learn Explore the ecosystem of tools that support Linux
virtualization Find out why KVM offers you a smarter way to unlock the
potential of virtualization Implement KVM virtualization using oVirt
Explore the KVM architecture – so you can manage, scale and optimize
it with ease Migrate your virtualized datacenter to the cloud for
truly resource-efficient computing Find out how to integrate OpenStack
with KVM to take full control of the cloud In Detail A robust
datacenter is essential for any organization – but you don't want to
waste resources. With KVM you can virtualize your datacenter,
transforming a Linux operating system into a powerful hypervisor that
allows you to manage multiple OS with minimal fuss. This book doesn't
just show you how to virtualize with KVM – it shows you how to do it
well. Written to make you an expert on KVM, you'll learn to manage the
three essential pillars of scalability, performance and security – as
well as some useful integrations with cloud services such as
OpenStack. From the fundamentals of setting up a standalone KVM
virtualization platform, and the best tools to harness it effectively,
including virt-manager, and kimchi-project, everything you do is built
around making KVM work for you in the real-world, helping you to
interact and customize it as you need it. With further guidance on
performance optimization for Microsoft Windows and RHEL virtual
machines, as well as proven strategies for backup and disaster
recovery, you'll can be confident that your virtualized data center is
working for your organization – not hampering it. Finally, the book
will empower you to unlock the full potential of cloud through KVM.
Migrating your physical machines to the cloud can be challenging, but
once you've mastered KVM, it's a little easie. Style and approach
Combining advanced insights with practical solutions, Mastering KVM
Virtualization is a vital resource for anyone that believes in the
power of virtualization to help a business use resources more
effectively.
PostgreSQL???? ?4? ????????????????????????????
Oct 02 2020
???????????????????????????? PosgreSQL??????????????? PostgreSQL??????
???????????????????????RDBMS????Linux?macOS????UNIX?OS?????????Windows
?????????????????PostgreSQL???????????????????????????????????????????
???????????????????????????????4????PostgreSQL
11????????????????????PostgreSQL??????????????????????????????? ?????P
ostgreSQL??????????????????????????????????????SQL????????????????????
???????????????????????????????????PostgreSQL?????????????????????????
????????????????? ???? Chapter 1 PostgreSQL??????? Chapter 2
???????Windows??Linux?? Chapter 3

Windows?PostgreSQL????????pgAdmin????? Chapter 4 SQL?? Chapter 5
PHP?PostgreSQL????PHP????????????1? Chapter 6
PHP?PostgreSQL????PHP????????????2? Chapter 7 PostgreSQL?????????
Chapter 8 PostgreSQL??????? Chapter 9 PostgreSQL???????? Chapter 10
PostgreSQL?????????? Chapter 11 PostgreSQL????????? Chapter 12
PostgreSQL???????????? Chapter 13 ??????????? ??????????
RHCSA Red Hat Enterprise Linux 8:
Feb 24 2020 > Covers Red Hat
Enterprise Linux 8 > Covers ALL official exam objectives for the RHCSA
exam based on Red Hat Enterprise Linux 8 > Equally good for self-study
and in-class training > 81 Step-by-Step exercises > 70 Do-It-Yourself
Challenge Labs > 375 Check Your Understanding Questions & Answers >
Concepts explained with diagrams > Commands and options summarized in
tables > Exam tips included > 4 Unique Sample RHCSA Exams This book
has 21 chapters that are organized logically. It covers the topics on
local RHEL 8 installation; initial interaction with the system and
basic commands; compression and archiving; file editing and
manipulation; standard and special permissions; file searching and
access controls; user monitoring and authentication files; users,
groups, and password aging; bash shell features and startup files;
processes and task scheduling; basic and advanced software
administration techniques; system boot process and bootloader; kernel
management and system initialization; logging and system tuning; basic
and advanced storage management tools and solutions; local and remote
file systems and swap regions; network device and connection
configuration; time synchronization and hostname resolution; the
secure shell service; and firewall and SELinux controls. Each chapter
highlights the major topics and relevant exam objectives at the
beginning, and ends with review questions & answers and Do-It-Yourself
challenge labs. Throughout the book, figures, tables, screen shots,
examples, and exam tips have been furnished to support explanation and
exam preparation. This book includes four sample exams for RHCSA,
which are expected to be done using the knowledge and skills attained
from reading the material and practicing the exercises and challenge
labs. The labs and the sample exams include references to relevant
topics and/or exercises.
Administração PostgreSQL
Nov 22 2019 O PostgreSQL é um dos mais
utilizados gerenciadores de bancos de dados open-source, com ampla
utilização acadêmica e comercial. Este livro foca o estudo desse
software, trazendo ao leitor, sua evolução, instalação e
administração, tudo isso com exemplos práticos, e muitas dicas de
utilização, sem deixar o aspecto técnico metodológico de lado. O livro
pode ser de interesse tanto do iniciante que pretende ter uma base
robusta do PostgreSQL em suas várias versões, com ênfase nas versões
9.4, 9.5, 9.6 e 10, quanto ao Administrador experiente que procura se
manter atualizado.
Installing Linux for z Systems on zPDT: A Short Cookbook

Jun 10 2021

This IBM® Redbooks® publication describes the basic installation
processes of Linux for z SystemsTM on an IBM zPDT® base. It is
intended for readers who are not familiar with IBM z Systems or with
the zPDT product. This book assume the reader is familiar with Linux
on Intel-compatible platforms. This book provides basic introductions
to necessary z Systems and zPDT topics, and proceeds in a cookbook
manner. This book is not intended for readers who are already familiar
with these topics.
CompTIA Server+ Certification All-in-One Exam Guide (Exam SK0-004)
Jan 25 2020 Complete coverage of every objective for the CompTIA
Server+ exam Take the CompTIA Server+ exam with confidence using this
highly effective self-study guide. CompTIA Server+ Certification Allin-One Exam Guide (Exam SK0-004) offers complete coverage of every
topic on the latest version of the exam. You will get in-depth
explanations of the latest server types and components,
virtualization, IPv4 and IPv6 networking, cloud computing, security,
troubleshooting, and more. The book and electronic content provide
350+ accurate practice questions along with in-depth answers,
explanations, learning objectives, and exam tips. Coverage includes: •
General concepts • CompTIA Server+ essentials • Server hardware •
Server operating systems • Storage • Network concepts • Security •
Troubleshooting • Performance optimization Electronic content
includes: • Practice exam questions
RHCSA/RHCE Red Hat Linux Certification Study Guide, Seventh Edition
(Exams EX200 & EX300)
Jul 11 2021 Based on Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7,
the new edition of this bestselling study guide covers the updated Red
Hat Certified System Administrator (RHCSA) and Red Hat Certified
Engineer (RHCE) exams. RHCSA/RHCE Red Hat Linux Certification Study
Guide, 7th Edition is fully revised to cover the recently released Red
Hat Enterprise Linux 7 and the corresponding RHCSA and RHCE
certification exams. This new edition provides complete coverage of
all official exam objectives for the new exams. An integrated study
system based on proven pedagogy, this revised bestseller features
special elements that reinforce and teach practical skills while
preparing candidates for the exam. Each chapter includes step-by-step
exercises, Exam Watch and On-the-Job sidebars, Two-Minute Drills, endof-chapter self tests, and hands-on lab questions. Electronic content
includes four complete lab-based practice exams to ensure you’re ready
to sit for the live exams. Complete coverage of all exam objectives
and performance-based requirements related to the exams, including
difficult lab-based scenarios Electronic content includes four
complete lab-based practice exams, two for RHSCA and two for RHCE A
proven study system for RHCSA and RHCE candidates This book includes
copies of the Linux Kernel provided under the terms of the GNU General
Public License version 2
IBM Power System E850 Technical Overview and Introduction

Nov 03 2020

This IBM® RedpaperTM publication is a comprehensive guide covering the
IBM Power System E850 (8408-E8E) server that supports IBM AIX®, and
Linux operating systems. The objective of this paper is to introduce
the major innovative Power E850 offerings and their relevant
functions: The new IBM POWER8TM processor, available at frequencies of
3.02 GHz, 3.35 GHz, and 3.72 GHz Significantly strengthened cores and
larger caches Two integrated memory controllers with improved latency
and bandwidth Integrated I/O subsystem and hot-pluggable PCIe Gen3 I/O
slots I/O drawer expansion options offer greater flexibility Improved
reliability, serviceability, and availability (RAS) functions IBM
EnergyScaleTM technology that provides features such as power
trending, power-saving, capping of power, and thermal measurement This
publication is for professionals who want to acquire a better
understanding of IBM Power SystemsTM products. The intended audience
includes the following roles: Clients Sales and marketing
professionals Technical support professionals IBM Business Partners
Independent software vendors This paper expands the current set of IBM
Power Systems documentation by providing a desktop reference that
offers a detailed technical description of the Power E850 system. This
paper does not replace the latest marketing materials and
configuration tools. It is intended as an additional source of
information that, together with existing sources, can be used to
enhance your knowledge of IBM server solutions.
IBM HyperSwap and Multi-site HA/DR for IBM FlashSystem A9000 and
A9000R Oct 14 2021 IBM® HyperSwap® is the high availability (HA)
solution that provides continuous data availability in case of
hardware failure, power failure, connectivity failure, or disasters.
The HyperSwap capability is available for IBM FlashSystem® A9000 and
IBM FlashSystem A9000R, starting with software version 12.2.1. Version
12.3 introduces a function that combines HyperSwap and Asynchronous
replication, which creates a solution that entails HA and Disaster
Recovery (DR). One side of the HyperSwap pair has an active async link
to the third system, and the other side has a standby link. Known as
Multi-site HA/DR, this configuration provides HyperSwap active-active
HA while keeping data mirrored to a third copy to ensure two levels of
business continuity. This IBM RedpaperTM publication gives a broad
understanding of the architecture, design, and implementation of
HyperSwap and Multi-site HA/DR solution. It also discusses and
illustrates various use cases pertaining to their use and
functionality. This paper is intended for those users who want to
deploy solutions that take advantage of HyperSwap and Multi-site HA/DR
for FlashSystem A9000 and A9000R.
Red Hat Enterprise Linux Server Cookbook
Jun 29 2020 Over 60 recipes
to help you build, configure, and orchestrate RHEL 7 Server to make
your everyday administration experience seamless About This Book
Create fully unattended installations and deploy configurations

without breaking a sweat Discover and kick-start the newest RHEL 7
configuration and management tools through an easy-to-follow,
practical approach for a lazy system management Be guided by an
experienced RHEL expert who is a certified Linux engineer with a
passion for open source and open standards Who This Book Is For Red
Hat Enterprise Linux Server Cookbook is for RHEL 7 system
administrators and DevOps in need of a practical reference guide to
troubleshoot common issues and quickly perform tasks. What You Will
Learn Set up and configure RHEL 7 Server Use NetworkManager to
configure all aspects of your network Manage virtual environments
using libvirt Set up software repositories Secure and monitor your
RHEL environment Configure SELinux, and create and apply its policies
Create kickstart scripts to automatically deploy RHEL 7 systems Use
Orchestration and configuration management tools to manage your
environment In Detail Dominating the server market, the Red Hat
Enterprise Linux operating system gives you the support you need to
modernize your infrastructure and boost your organization's
efficiency. Combining both stability and flexibility, RHEL helps you
meet the challenges of today and adapt to the demands of tomorrow.
This practical Cookbook guide will help you get to grips with RHEL 7
Server and automating its installation. Designed to provide targeted
assistance through hands-on recipe guidance, it will introduce you to
everything you need to know about KVM guests and deploying multiple
standardized RHEL systems effortlessly. Get practical reference advice
that will make complex networks setups look like child's play, and
dive into in-depth coverage of configuring a RHEL system. Also
including full recipe coverage of how to set up, configuring, and
troubleshoot SELinux, you'll also discover how secure your operating
system, as well as how to monitor it. Style and approach This
practical guide is packed full of hands-on recipes that provide quick
solutions to the problems faced when building your RHEL 7 system from
scratch using orchestration tools. Each topic is explained
sequentially in the process of setting up a system and binding
everything together.
RHCSA & RHCE Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7: Training and Exam
Preparation Guide (EX200 and EX300), Third Edition
Sep 25 2022
Highlights: > Updated to the latest version of Red Hat Enterprise
Linux 7 > Upated to cover ALL official exam objectives for the RHCSA
and RHCE exams based on Red Hat Enterprise Linux 7 > Equally good for
self-study and in-class training > Step-by-step exercises to
accomplish tasks > Do-It-Yourself challenge labs at the end of each
chapter > Concepts explained with diagrams > Commands and options
summarized in tables > Exam tips included > FOUR scenario-based sample
exams (TWO for RHCSA and TWO for RHCE) > TWENTY-FIVE chapters
(THIRTEEN for RHCSA and TWELVE for RHCE) > Separate sections on RHCSA
and RHCE RHCSA Section (chapters 1 to 13): covers local and network

(automated with kickstart) RHEL7 installations, general Linux concepts
and basic tools, compression and archiving, text file editing, file
manipulation and security, processes and task scheduling, bash shell
features, software package administration, yum repository
configuration, host virtualization, virtual machines, system boot,
kernel management, system initialization and service management with
systemd, local logging, users and groups, LVM and file systems,
AutoFS, Swap, ACLs, firewall, SELinux, network interfaces, NTP/LDAP
clients, SSH, and TCP Wrappers. RHCE Section (chapters 14 to 25):
covers shell scripting, interface bonding and teaming, IPv6 and
routing configuration, NTP, firewalld, Kerberos authentication, kernel
tuning, resource utilization reporting, network logging, block storage
sharing with iSCSI, file sharing with NFS and Samba/CIFS, HTTP/HTTPS
web servers and virtual hosting, Postfix mail SMTP, DNS, and MariaDB.
Each chapter lists major topics and relevant exam objectives in the
beginning and ends with a summary followed by review questions/answers
and Do-It-Yourself challenge labs.
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